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TO: Frank Schulte, City Administrator i 213

l -
FROM: James Kowalski, Director of Public Services ‘2’_ \C JAN 27 2025
DATE: January 22, 2025 ITY OF GROSSE PO TE JIPO0S

SUBJECT:  Recommendation — Lake Front Park Boat Launch Parking Lot & Wedgewood
Resurfacing, AEW Project No. 0160-0480

During the Finance Committee meeting, a discussion was held regarding the proposed

2024/2025 construction projects. Included in discussion was the asphalt reconstruction of the
Lake Front Park boat launch parking lot, resurfacing Wedgewood from South Oxford to North
Oxford with an asphalt overlay, and temporary concrete joint repairs on Cook Road using hot

mix asphalt.

On Tuesday, January 14, 2025, 12 bids were received. The low bidder was Al's Asphalt Paving
Co. of Taylor, Michigan.

Al's Asphalt Paving Co. $465,966.80
Merlo Construction Co., Inc. $586,164.30
T & M Asphalt Paving, inc. $606,871.00
Asphalt Specialists, LLC $608,062.00
Florence Cement Company $669,036.03
Pro-Line Asphalt Paving Corporation $670,226.00
Hutch Paving, Inc. $685,806.89
Birmingham Sealcoat, Inc. $688,593.00
Anglin Civil, LLC $694,595.00
Gibraltar Construction Company $706,812.90
True North Asphalt, LLC $721,153.26
Nagle Paving Company $836,775.00

AEW has previously worked with Al's Asphalt Paving Co. on several projects, including in the
City of Grosse Pointe Woods, and find them qualified to perform this work.

Based upon the recommendation of AEW, | concur that the contract for the Lake Front Park
Boat Launch Parking Lot & Wedgewood Resurfacing be awarded to Al's Asphalt Paving Co,,
25500 Brest Road, Taylor, Michigan 48180 in the amount of $465,966.80. | recommend a
construction contingency in an amount not to exceed $145,000.00 for any unforeseen problems
should they arise. The total construction for this project will not exceed $610,966.80.

| further recommend design and construction engineering fees that will be provided by
Anderson, Eckstein and Westrick, Inc., 51301 Schoenherr Rd., Shelby Twp., Ml 48315 in an
amount not to exceed $106,499.00. The total project will not exceed $717,465.80.

This is a budgeted item included in 2024/2025 fiscal year budget in the account shown on the
table on the next page.




































	Page 1
	Page 2
	Page 3
	Page 4
	Page 5
	Page 6
	Page 7
	Page 8
	Page 9
	Page 10
	Page 11
	Page 12

